
Dear Parents of Centre Stage Children, 
 
We are currently rehearsing a play called Bah, Humbug which is a simplified version of A 
Christmas Carol by Charles Dickens. Your children all have parts to play but we do not have 
costumes for them. I would like them to wear black trousers or leggings and a black T-shirt 
so we can add things over the top to symbolise the character they are playing. Most of the 
characters are poor and could wear a shirt that has been made ragged. Some children will 
need hats and scarves. They all take part in a party scene so could wear party dresses, or 
shirt and tie. Please talk to your child and look at the script with them to get a feel for what 
they are doing.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will be performing for parents of Centre Stage children only on Tuesday 11th December 
at 6pm. I would like to keep all the children after school on 11th so we can practise. Please 
give them an extra packed lunch so they won’t go hungry! They will perform to the KS2 
children in the morning of same day. 
 
Thank you for your support. If you are unable to come to watch our production please make 
sure your child stays to perform. 
 
Regards 
 
Mrs Hunt 


